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Dear Parents, Carers and Community members,  
 

Newsletter Trial 
Following feedback from our school survey, we are looking at our communication with 
parents and trying to streamline our processes. Part of this will be to pull our newsletters 
back from fortnightly to three per term. This will allow us to have more information in one 
document. We are trialling this approach for Term 2 and welcome any feedback from 
families at the end of term. 
 

School Board Update 
Last week we held our annual Open Board Meeting. It was great to welcome some visitors 
to our meeting and we put them straight to work. Thanks to Tracy Humphry, our School 
Board Chair for giving us an insight into the board and what we hope to achieve.  
 

Combined ANZAC Service 
In Week 1 we walked down to the war memorial to attend the combined schools ANZAC 
service. Before we left we reminded students that Integrity and Respect were the key 
values we were looking for on the day. We were so proud of the way our students 
demonstrated The Moora Way and represented our school. The CMSHS cadets ran the 
ceremony very professionally and were a credit to their school. It was fantastic to see so 
many community members at a great event that we hope to see continue in the future.  
 

P&C Day 
Next week we celebrate National P&C Day. We are very fortunate at Moora Primary to 
have a dedicated band of P&C members who do amazing things for our school. We would 
love to say thank you to you all with a P&C morning tea to be held after the assembly. 
Further information will come out via the P&C Facebook page and Seesaw. 
 

Room 5 Assembly 
The Room 5 assembly will be held on Wednesday 31st March at 9.00am. I hope to see you 
all there! 
 

School Surveys 
Earlier, I mentioned our National School Opinion Survey conducted at the end of last term. 
The School Board has begun to look at the feedback and the staff will be doing so in the 
coming weeks. The information provides us with both immediate feedback and more long 
term ideas for our next business plan. 
Later this term we will be conducting a second survey with families. Although you may 
notice some similarities, this survey is tailored to our School Improvement Plans and will 
be integral to setting priorities for our school going forward. The link for this survey will be 
emailed to parents in Week 6. 
 

Winter Carnival 
Year 4-6 students will be participating in the Winter Carnival on Friday 26th May. All 
information has been provided in the excursion note this week. Please ensure that your 
child has the correct equipment for the sport they have chosen. If your child does not have 
a mouthguard for hockey, they will be moved to a different sport. If you are able to assist 
in any way on the day, please send back the form or contact Taryn Harris.  
 
 

 
 
Friday 12th   
May –  
Book Fair 
commences 
 
Friday 12th   
May –  
Do it for Dolly Day 
 
Friday 19th   
May - 
P&C Day 
Playgroup at MPS 
 
Wednesday 24th  
May –  
Assembly 
P&C Day Morning 
Tea 
 
Friday 26th  
May –  
Winter Carnival 
(Yr4-6) 
 
Wednesday 31st 
May -  
Performing Arts 
Festival 
 
 
Friday 2nd June -  
School 
Development Day 
– Pupil Free Day 
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Mother’s Day 
We extend a happy Mother’s Day to all of the mothers, grandmothers, aunties and sisters 
who care for our Moora children. We are mindful that Mother’s Day can have mixed 
emotions for students and families alike and we hope you all have a special day. 
 

Playgroup @ MPS 
On Friday the 19th May, Moora Playgroup will be onsite in the Blue Room. Mrs Gardner 
and Miss Jeffers have been busy planning some fun activities and it should be a wonderful 
morning. It is also a great opportunity if you have a little one, to come along and see what 
Playgroup is all about. 
 

Performing Arts Festival 
After a break due to Covid, Performing Arts is back. The festival will be held on Wednesday 
31st May at the Moora Performing Arts Centre. Students have begun rehearsing their items.  
 

Bus 
As winter sport starts, children are more likely to have a change in bus routine. Please 
ensure both the school and your bus driver are aware of any changes. Without notification, 
we will always put your child on their regular bus. 
 

School Day/Attendance 
Our school day officially begins at 8:40 am. The earliest students should be on site is 
8:00 am. From this time until class starts, they may attend breakfast club or sit quietly on 
the bench outside their classroom.  
Every day counts across the education of your child. If your child is sick or has an 
appointment, please let the school know. The best way to do this is using the attendance 
button on our website or sending a Seesaw message to the teacher. Alternately give the 
front office a call. 
 
Amanda Roe 
Principal 
Amanda.Roe@education.wa.edu.au  
 

The Moora Way 
 
During Weeks 3 and 4, our expected behaviour focus is – 

 
 

                            ‘We move safely.” 
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Moora Moments 
 
 
    
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ANZAC 

2023 

Snowy and the  

7 Cool Dudes 

Do it for Dolly 
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Chaplains Chat 
ANGER!!! 

Anger is a difficult feeling.  It makes us want to destroy things and say hurtful things we are likely to regret later.  When 
we look back at what we did and said we feel sorry and wish we could have done things differently.  So, what can you do 
to help your child when they feel anger and this anger then becomes difficult to handle for them and you?  I have three 
children who are now teenagers so thankfully issues with anger are few and far between, but I remember when each of 
my children struggled with anger, and I struggled with what to do when they were angry.  Here is a few tips and pointers 
that might just help: 

1. Talk to you child about all the emotions like happiness, sadness, excitement, and anger and let them know 

being angry isn’t wrong, it is how we behave when we are angry that can lead them to getting into trouble.  

Explain that they are allowed to show anger, but they must learn how to deal with their anger in a positive 

way.  (Have this conversation when your child is not angry at the time!!)  

2. Get you and your child to recognise the situations in which they become angry, is it when you are rushing out 

the door in the morning to go to school and you end up raising your voice to get them to hurry up and they 

then feel under pressure and become angry.  Find the situations that make them angry and see how you can 

work around these circumstances like getting up a little bit earlier, so you don’t have to rush as much. 

3. Talk to your child about how anger feels especially right at the start, what is the first thing they recognise 

physically in their body, this may be clenched fists, clenched teeth, breathing heavily.  Chat to your child and 

get them to understand the first signs so they can then begin to recognise for themselves when they are first 

becoming angry.  This way they can recognise it and then begin to find ways to calm themselves down. 

4. Find ways that your child can calm themselves down, this may be something as simple as telling you they are 

angry and needing a hug, to having something like a cuddly toy or pillow to hug or punch.  If anger is a 

frequent occurrence consider having a calm down corner where your child can take themselves and there 

are some different items there to help them clam down e.g., squishy ball, cuddly toys, weighted blanket, a 

favourite book, or some calming pictures on the wall. 

All children experience anger, and it is a very normal emotion however if you are struggling with the behaviour that goes 
along with the anger consider trying the tips above and it much just help! 
 

Voluntary Contributions 
Have you paid? Voluntary contributions are due now. Keep an eye out, outside classrooms for 
the updated tallies. Let’s beat last year’s result of, 39%. 
 

The winner of the uniform kindly donated by Topp Dogg will be announced next week.   
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Book Fair is here 

 
 

Faction Tokens 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      

 Tokens Reward Achieved? 

500 A Frozen Treat Red & Blue 

1000 Extra Playtime Red & Blue 

2500 Lunch Time Tunes Red & Blue 

4000 A Frozen Treat Blue 

5500 Free Dress Day  

7000 Sausage Sizzle  

8500 Extra Playtime  
1

1001

2001

3001

4001

5001

Red Blue

Faction Totals 2023

Red

Blue

Wear your 

faction shirt to 

earn points. 
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2024 Kindy Enrolments 
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Playgroup @ MPS 
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Community News 
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Term Planner 
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Canteen Menu 
 

 
 

 


